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Congratulations 
to Miss Hayward 
who received her  
Teacher’s Award 
from the 
Department at a 
recent assembly. 
 
Friday 27th Oct is 
Teachers Day in 
NSW schools, so 
it was very 
timely. 

 

 
Congratulations to Ms Carey and her new 
husband, who were married last Friday. 

2023 Term 4 
14/11 Preschool Orientation 
16/11 Preschool Orientation 
17/11 Scripture & Ethics finish 
21/11 ES1 incursion 
22/11 SSC Balmain- Orientation 
24/11 St Johns Concert 
24/11  Parent Thank you Morning Tea 
1/12 Year 6 Picnic 
4/12 Stage 3 Recognition 
5/12 Stage 1 Recognition 
6/12 Stage 2 Recognition 
6/12 Year 6 Dinner & Graduation 
7/12 Early Stage 1 Recognition 
8/12 Class Parties 
12/12 Christmas Concert Preschool – 

Wallabies & Platypus 
13/12 Christmas Concert Preschool- 

Quokkas & Wombats 
13/12 K-6 Picnic Day Birchgrove Oval- 

Zing covering activities 
14/12 Crazy Christmas tshirt Day 
15/ 12 Year 6 Assembly & Clapout 
15/12 Last Day of Term 

 

Congratulations to the Kookaburras who received the 
Principal’s Award for Excellence in Learning for working 
diligently on understanding area in mathematics and writing 
creative and meaningful poetry. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Term 4 Week 5   8/11/2023 

We acknowledge the Wangal 
people of the Eora Nations, the 
traditional custodians of the land on 
which we play, learn and grow. We 
pay respect to elders past, present 
and emerging. 

 NSW PSSA Athletics Carnival 
2023 Congratulations to James 
Ellis and Oliver Lane who qualified 
to compete at the NSW PSSA 
Athletics Carnival, an incredible 
achievement to reach this level! 
At this State Carnival, Oliver won 
gold in his 100m age event.  
We couldn’t be prouder! 
Congratulations and well done to 
both students. 
 

We celebrated World 
Teacher Day 2023 and 
gave out giant stickers 
to students whose 
artwork was selected 
at our Art Show by 
P&C Sponsors 
Cobden & Hayson at 
our weekly assembly. 

Saturday 11/11/2023 



 
 
 

 
 

  

Halloween 2024 

The Student Parliament Charities ministry raised $417.25 for UNICEF with their Halloween 
Mufti Day! 

 

    
 
 

 
 


